
To: World Journal of Gastroenterology (WJG) editorial office

5 June 2022

A letter of confirmation of service

To whom it may concern,

I am a senior statistician at Adelaide Health Technology Assessment (AHTA), School of Public
Health, The University of Adelaide and I have assisted Sreecanth Raja
(Sreecanth.Raja@sa.gov.au, telephone: 0413064997) in performing the statistics within his
manuscript: "Missed Opportunities for Hepatitis C Treatment at a Tertiary Care Hospital in
South Australia" . My qualifications are: GDipMStat, GDipMa, BN: Graduate diploma of
Medical Statistics, Graduate diploma of Applied Mathematics and Bachelor of Nursing. My
telephone number is 0434160991. My email address is suzanne.edwards@adelaide.edu.au .
My ORCID number is 0000 0003 2074 1685.

Yours sincerely,

Suzanne Edwards

Suzanne Edwards, Senior Statistician
suzanne.edwards@adelaide.edu.au

Tuesdays:
Room 1E.01, Basil Hetzel Institute (The Queen Elizabeth Hospital)
28 Woodville Rd
Woodville SA 5011
Phone: +61 8 8222 7541
Data, Design and Statistics Service,
Adelaide Health Technology Assessment (https://health.adelaide.edu.au/adelaide-health-technology-
assessment/),
School of Public Health
The University of Adelaide

Wednesdays and Thursdays:
Life Course and Intergenerational Health Group (LIGHt)
Helen Mayo North
The University of Adelaide
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